
October 18, 2019 

Via FedEx 

NEW HAMSHIRE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

Debra Howland, Executive Director 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

RE: Electricity N.H., LLC d/b/a E.N.H. Power - DM 17-051 
License Update 

Electricity N.H., LLC d/b/a E.N.H. Power ("ENH"), a licensed supplier of electricity in New 
Hampshire, submits the following license update: 

On September 25, 2019, Jason Garrett, Executive Vice President- Spark Retail, resigned to pursue 
other opportunities. Mr. Garrett will remain in an advisory capacity through October 31, 2019. 

Mike Kuznar, currently Spark's Executive Advisor and formerly the President ofRetailco, an 
affiliated company, will be Spark's Head of Retail Markets while Spark goes through the process 
of appointing a permanent successor for Mr. Garrett. 

Mr. Kuznar previously held various senior roles at Reliant Energy and Houston Lighting & 
Power Co. Mr. Kuznar has over three decades of experience, a deep knowledge of our industry, 
and the trust and respect of his colleagues within the organization and throughout the industry. 

Should you have any questions or need any further information, please contact me directly at 
mleclerc@sparkenergy.com or 207-890-4094 

Respectfully submitted, 

Muriel LeClerc 
Regulatory Specialist 

12140 Wickchester Ln., Suite 100, Houston, TX 77079 



Corporate Officers 

Name Title 
Nathan Kroeker 
12140 Wickchester Ln., Suite 100 President, Chief Executive Officer 
Houston, TX 77079 

C. Alexis Keene 
12140 Wickchester Ln., Suite 100 Interim General Counsel and Corporate 
Houston, TX 77079 Secretary 

Mike Kuznar 
12140 Wickchester Ln., Suite 100 Head of Retail Markets 
Houston, TX 77079 

James G. Jones II 
12140 Wickchester Ln., Suite 100 Chief Financial Officer 
Houston, TX 77079 

12140 Wickchester Ln., Suite 100, Houston, TX 77079 


